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The opposition of a bridge smells of various odors. The worst smell is a well connected individual has the ear of a
legislator. That legislator didn't even contact the entity that was involved with the construction of the bridge. A
small group of NIMBY's have become very vociferous. As Bend grows and is forced to become more densely
populated it is important for people to be able to access trails nearby that density. Bend Parks and Rec. have an
outstanding reputation and I applaud them for their forward looking philosophy of trying to do what is best for the
majority of the people of Bend. This is about public access. Thank you, Keith H. Jensen
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